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Sunday 15th June 2025 

Trinity Sunday  
 

 
 

Thank you to Fr Ed and Fr Simon who covered services last week  

 
The  Churchwardens Admission Service on Tuesday was a lovely 

service. Please pray for all churchwardens in our Deanery. 
 We received many thanks and congratualtions for a wonderful 
evening. Particular thanks go to our staff team (Kevin, Jessamy , 
Frances, Joyce and Sue) and also to Peter Chivers who assisted 

with serving refreshments 
 

Rugby Parking 14th and 21st June 
Thank you to our volunteers who were on duty yesterday and will 
be on duty again next Saturday.  If anyone else would like to help 

next week please let Sue know. 

 
PCC Meeting Tuesday 17th June 8.00 pm in Long Room 

 

 

All Hallows Parish Church 

Twickenham 
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Filming Tue 17th – Thu 19th June 
For those attending the Wednesday Mass at 9.30 am please park 

vehicles at the front of the church via the Chertsey Road Entrance. 
Please serve coffee in the choir vestry. 

 

Art House Open Studios Sat 14th – Sun 22nd June 
Lots of the venues will be holding special events and 

demonstrations, and it’s all free. 
You can grab a brochure at your local library or download it 

at www.artsrichmond.org.uk/art-house-open-studios  
There is also a brochure at the back of church and in the hall 

for you to look at but please do not take away. 
 

St Margarets Fair 05 July 2025 12:00 - 18:00 at Moormead Park 
In addition to the usual stalls there will be celebration of 

Twickemhams fist motor car and a chance to see some of the 
lovely old vehicles. 

 
Regular Weekly Services 

Sundays 10.00 am – Sung Mass, Wednesday 9.30 am Said Mass 
 

 

For Children 
Generally, the first Sunday of the month will have a Child Friendly 

sermon and on the third Sunday there will be Sunday School 
There will be Sunday school today  

  

Parish Contacts 
 

 

Fr Kevin Bell:   vicar@allhallowstwick.org 
 

Office : 020 8241 2345  sue.hoad@allhallowstwick.org.uk 

 

Do join us for refreshments after the service. 
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